GATEWAY TECHNICAL COLLEGE DISTRICT BOARD
Public Budget Hearing, May 4, 2022

The Gateway Technical College District Board met virtually and in person on Thursday, May 4, 2022. The
public hearing was called to order at 7:00 pm by Scott Pierce, Chairperson.

Open Meeting Compliance
K. Bartlett confirmed the meeting was duly noticed in accordance with state statutes for open meeting
compliance.

Roll Call
Present: Ram Bhatia, William Duncan, Zaida Hernandez-Irisson, Rebecca Matoska-Mentink, Bethany
Ormseth, Pamela Zenner-Richards, Scott Pierce

Excused: Jesse Adams, Terra Ramos, Jason Tadlock
Also in attendance were Bryan Albrecht, Kelly Bartlett, Liz Allen and 31 citizens/reporters.

Approval of Agenda:
It was moved by P. Zenner-Richards, seconded by W. Duncan, and carried to approve the agenda.

Budget Presentation: Jason Nygard presented on the budget for fiscal year 2022-2023.

Citizen Comments

There were four citizen comments. The comments were from: Jay Johnson, Jason Gerber, Greg Chapman
and Dan Lyons. The comments included discussion on GTEA compensation, expenses and the current
rate of CPI.

Next Meeting Date and Adjourn
Regular Meeting - Thursday, May 19, 2022, 8:00 am, Virtual and In-Person Meeting, Racine Campus,
Quad Rooms R102/R104.

At approximately 7:52 pm it was moved by R. Matoska-Mentink, seconded by P. Zenner-Richards and
carried that the meeting adjourn.

Submitted by,

Zaida/Hernandez-Irisson
Secretary



